
SMBMA Hall of Honor 
Working Together to Preserve & Promote Bluegrass Music in Southeast Michigan 

 
The Southeast Michigan Music Association Hall of Honor recognizes individuals who have made significant contributions to the support, promotion 
and/or performance of bluegrass music in southeast Michigan 

 
Now accepting nominations! 

1. Any Southeast Michigan Bluegrass Music Association member in good standing may nominate someone for the Hall of Honor. Nominations are due 
May 1, 2026. 

2. Multiple nominations are allowed and encouraged. See reverse for current members. 
3. To nominate someone, please submit the person’s name with a short paragraph or two outlining their contribution(s) and why you believe they should 

be considered for induction in the Hall of Honor. 
4. Nominations should be submitted electronically to smbluegrass@gmail.com, or in person at any membership meeting. 
5. The selection committee will meet periodically to judge potential honorees based solely on these nomination essays, and will forward 

recommendations to the board for approval. 
 

 
 

Hall of Honor Nomination Form 
I would like to nominate the following person for consideration of inclusion in the Southeast Michigan Bluegrass Music Association Hall of 
Honor. 

 
Honoree’s Name:   

 
Print Your Name:   

 
Sign Your Name:  X   

 
Please indicate this person’s contribution to Bluegrass Music in southeast Michigan and why they should be considered for inclusion in the 
Hall of Honor. (Attach additional sheet of paper if necessary). 
 
  _____________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
  _____________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
  _____________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
  _____________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 


